
We are delighted to see all the children who have recently joined our Nursery and Reception well and truly settled and in 
the swing of things here at Allesley. I am absolutely amazed how quickly they have made themselves at home with their 
new teachers, teaching assistants and their dinner supervisors. I would also like to take this opportunity to thank all our 
parents and carers for your support and the staff for working so hard to ensure that all the children get the best 
possible start with us, which I know means so much to everyone at home!    

The PTA will be holding their AGM on Wednesday 16th October straight after the school pick-up. The AGM will be the first 
agenda item of the school’s staff meeting, and it would be great to see some of you there! It will take around 30 mins 
and school-age children are welcome to watch TV together in a neighbouring classroom. 

Reception to Year 6 Flu Immunisation Flu nasal spray vaccinations for children in Reception to Year 6 will be undertaken 
by the school nurses on Thursday 5th December.  If you have any instructions, information or any queries please contact 
the school nursing team directly on 024 76 961422 Email: Bewise.Immunise@covwarkpt.nhs.uk.  
 
Reception classes and Year 6 Heights and weights measurements will be undertaken by the school nurses in school on 
Monday 25th November If you have any instructions, information or any queries please contact the School Nursing team 
on 01926 495321 ext. 7494 or email Swg-tr.contactschoolnursescoventry@nhs.net   
 

Lunchtime Supervisor position we are looking to recruit lunchtime supervisor’s to join our friendly team. If you are 
interested in the position please contact the school office for more information.  

Have a lovely weekend,  

L Hoey 

Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

                              Tel: 02476402611 

Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Staff, Newsletter Date: 20/09/2024 

Reception, Year 1, Year 2,  Year 3 & Year 5 are on 

Thursdays.  

For this term the dates are- 

September 12th, 19th & 26th  

October 3rd, 10th, 17th, 24th & 31st  

 

Year 4 & Year 6  are on Fridays.  

For this term the dates are-  

September 13th, 20th & 27th  

October 4th, 11th, 18th & 25th 

November 10th, 17th & 24th  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Monday - Nerf - KS2  

Tuesday - Girl's Football - Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 - Mr Knight - £1 - 6 ses-

sions 

Wednesday - Trampolining - KS2  

Thursday- Boy's Football - Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 - Mr Knight - £1 - 6 ses-

sions 

Friday - Fencing - KS1 

Clubs start week beginning Monday 9th and ours from Monday 16th. 

Both end week beginning 21st October. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Year 1 The snail and the whale by Julia Donaldson recommended by Mrs  

Edwards  

Year 2 Write your own diary by Lottie Brooks Recommended by Orla   

Year 3  Little chicks by Tom Fletcher recommended by Sarra   

Year 4  The worst witch by Jill Murphy recommended by Aerin   

Year 5 Blitz by Robert Westall recommended by Blake year 5  

Year 6  Kensuke Kingdom by Michael Morpourgo recommended by Thomas Year 6  

 

Yiklam S Year 2      Sofia C Year 3 

George J Year 2      Molly B Year 6  

Ian C Year 2           Ravin T Year 1 

Mable H Year 2      Solomon R Year 5 

Poppy’s thought of 
the week… 

 

Your future is 
created by what 

you do today 
not tomorrow! 

Attendance  

Week 9th to 13th Sept 2024 

Highest Year 1 Mrs Smith class 
99.67% Attendance. 

   Whole school 96.47! 

Our school percentage is above the 
National average 



Year 4 have 
been writing 
sentences 
using 
prepositional 
phrases. We 
are so proud 
of the work 
the children 
have 
produced and 
their 
enthusiasm 
for learning.   

In maths Year 5 have been creating numbers 
up to one million using place value counters and 
other resources.   

Celebrating our week  
This week, 
Year 3 
started their 
English unit 
on Myths and 
legends. They 
enjoyed 
acting out 
the story of 
Isis and 
Osiris.  

Year 6 had a portal of the past day and 
learnt all about Sparta and Athens. We 
dressed up as ancient greeks and all had a 
wonderful day.  

Reception Class Joined in really well with 
their yoga lesson, they all did super      
listening and amazing yoga poses.  

This week our Year 1 
classes went on a     
nature walk to look for 
signs from summer to 
Autumn.  
This walk also helped 
the children to think 
about what they could 
use to make for their 
autumn animal habitats 
as part of this weeks 
rainbow challenge. 

In in Year 2 
Art we have 
creating maps. 
This week we 
created        
abstract maps 
with a stained 
glass effect.  


